
              Fourth Grade March News     
 
 
The March winds are blowing us further 
in to the school year!  Fourth graders 
are going to find March to be a very 
busy month. 
 
We are moving forward in reading class 
and are reading a story about an Indian 
boy going through trials to become a 
warrior.  The story is called The Longest 
Night.  
 
We currently are completing our 
electricity booklets from we energies. 
Soon science class will be getting harder!  
We will begin our unit, Interpreting Evidence in Rocks.  In 
this chapter we will learn about the types of information we 
can learn from rocks, and we will learn how different rocks 
form.  We will also learn about the clues rocks hold about 
the past.   
 
Wisconsin History students are preparing for the chapter 8 
test, A New Century of Progress. There are many vocabulary 
words to learn and famous people to remember.  Fourth 
graders will begin their famous Wisconsinite projects soon.  
Look for more information to come home in regards to this 
long-term assignment.  Students should be thinking about 
persons of interest to report on. Permission slips for our 
Madison field trip will come home later this month.  This trip 
is planned for April. 
 
Keep working on those AR goals!  The end of third quarter is 
nearer than you may think!  Students have until March 23 to 
reach their goal points.  Remember AR is 20% of your child’s 
total reading grade. 
 



Fourth graders will assist with Mass on March 1.  Everyone is 
welcome to join us at 8:45 AM in church. 
 
  
The first day of spring is right around the corner!  March 11 
is when you move your clocks ahead for daylight savings 
time!   
 
Hope everyone finds a pot of gold this month! 
 
Ms. Updegraff 
updegraff@mgcparish.org 
 
  
 
  


